
SCHOOL SAFETY ASSESSMENT & RELATED SERVICES
QUESTIONS RECEIVED AS OF 11/19/21 - FINAL UPDATE

1) Has your district ever participated in a full-scale exercise before?
Yes, a County run full-scale exercise was held at North Penn High School several years
ago. The exercise was not specific to school safety.

2) Would you consider ½ day tabletop drills for all administrators, safety team and first responders
facilitated to help foster real communication and problem solving that keeps everyone engaged
and learning.

Yes. Please provide pricing for vendor led drills separately from the recommended
progression of training and exercises deliverable described in the RFP.

3) Might you consider conducting several smaller drills to create more ownership and participation
during the drill?  Is this something that is negotiable?

The District’s desire is for a full-scale exercise occurring at a school location, using to
the extent possible the equipment and personnel that would be called upon in a real
event. The scale and scope of this FSE will be arrived at through collaboration between
NPSD, the vendor, and stakeholders from the County and local public safety. Vendors are
encouraged to recommend smaller functional exercises in preparation for the FSE.
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